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From: PScan1
Subject: FW: Ref: 23/02034/F    Deposit

From: En‐Plan: Planning & Architecture
Sent: 23 November 2023 08:16
To: Borough Planning <borough.planning@West‐Norfolk.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Ref: 23/02034/F

[External Email]
[ Confirm the senders email address is genuine, before clicking on links and replying]

Hello

Please see attached.

Thank you for your help.

Kind Regards

Simon Smith ‐ MRTPI
EN‐PLAN: PLANNING & ARCHITECTURE

On Fri, Nov 17, 2023 at 10:36 AM Borough Planning <borough.planning@west‐norfolk.gov.uk> wrote:
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Good morning Simon,

Here are the 2 plans regarding our previous telephone conversation. You can see in the grey box at the bottom of
our plan that the length is 84.76m and the length on your plan is 76.25m. We measure the width to the left 23m,
width to the right 20m and the top length 71m.

Hope that helps.
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Kind Regards,

Lynn-Marie Elliott, Technical Support Officer

 | e-mail: borough.planning@west-norfolk.gov.uk
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**********************************************************************
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and
intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they
are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify
the sender.

https://www.west‐norfolk.gov.uk/info/20147/about_our_website/470/disclaimer


